
A special thank you to the many families that participated in the City of Surrey’s Safe & Active Schools 
Program during the 2018/2019 school year. To wrap things up, all families are invited to participate in 
an online Follow-up School Travel Survey. This survey will help us to monitor changes in travel habits 

over the past year and better understand what influences transportation choices. 

The survey is live now! We appreciate your time and feedback. 

FIND THE SURVEY ONLINE AT 
https://tinyurl.com/SurreySTP1819followup


